Acadia National Park
September 8 — 13, 2015

I’'m happy to announce a workshop in Acadia National Park to be held September 8 — 13 2015.

Acadia, along the rocky coast of Maine, is one of the most varied and dramatic of our National
Parks. The possibilities for photography are infinite, including dramatic pink granite rock ledges,
cobblestone beaches, tranquil ponds, lichen covered hiking paths and the beauty of a sunrise from
Cadillac Mountain. Numerous quaint villages and small harbors surround the park area adding to
the scenic possibilities.

We may shoot at all times of day depending on the light and the nature of the locations. We'll be
on the coast, the Cadillac summit, the ponds, the trails, carriage roads, and the villages. Much of
our shooting will be at sunrise (6:AM, so up early to be on location) and late PM (sunset at 7:PM).
We may be walking a mile or more over rocks or rough terrain, so a moderate level of fitness and
comfort with this type of activity is expected.

The workshop is designed for a group of 8-10 people. It is assumed that everyone will have a
working knowledge of their camera and the ability to use Lightroom to organize and share their
pictures. Our focus will be on the photography, however we will have some mid-day time to
review our images. Laptops are encouraged for this part of the workshop.

The workshop fee is $1195 and includes all photography activities. Additional charges, not
included in the workshop fee, would be for transportation, lodging, meals, park entry fees, and
other items of a personal nature.

Rooms have been reserved at the Atlantic Eyrie Hotel in Bar Harbor. Allow me to provide them
with your name and a 10% discount will be provided when you make your reservation. The room
comes with breakfast (hot and cold) and free wifi. Room sharing can be arranged. There is a direct
flight from National Airport to Bangor, which is about an hour from Bar Harbor. Please wait for
the go ahead before making flight reservations. Vehicle sharing will be coordinated.

We would depart in the morning on Tuesday, Sept 8 and return mid afternoon on Sunday, Sept 13.

To reserve a place in the workshop, a deposit of $600 is required with the balance due on May 1,
2015. Please send and email to me to confirm availability and then your check for the workshop
fee to:

Eliot Cohen
1540 Lincoln Way #202
MclLean, VA 22102

Cancellations/refunds:

By March 30 the workshop fee will be refunded less a $100 cancellation fee

By May 30 the workshop fee will be refunded less a $200 cancellation fee

June 1 or later, refunds will be made (less a cancellation fee of $250) if a replacement takes your
place.



